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Corel has confirmed that they are willing to consider creating
separate component applications.

That means that if we give them some time they would be able to split
WordPerfect from the S~ite. So w~ could ship QuatroPro and Wor~l~rfect
as separate applications.

Or they are willing to give us the complete Suite and include an easy
to use tutorial CD at their expense.
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